
 

VET Literacy & Numeracy Practice Test 
 
 

 
 
 
Students who wish to undertake a VET qualification may need to undertake a literacy 
and numeracy test as part of their enrolment.  This process is sometimes referred to as 
CSPA or VETRO. 
 
Practice to get familiar with different question formats helps students to perform better 
when they do the real assessment for their enrolment! 
 
Students have the opportunity to practice the types of questions in CSPA and VETRO 
tests by accessing the following practice test:  
 
 

Access CSPA Practice Material 
 
 
 
 
Please note:  
 
Students will need to register and can practice the same assessments questions over 
and over again, if they don’t close the browser.  
 
Once students close the browser, they will need to enter a different email address (e.g. 
parents email address, with parent agreement of course) to redo the practice 
questions.  
 
 
 

https://registration.acer.edu.au/materials/cspa/cspa-practice-test/access/create

